
 

Classroom News   
 

Class Name:  Richmond    Term:  Autumn term 2   Whole School Topic:  What’s on our plate?  
Some photos of our learning What’s been going on in class?! 

 

We are all loving our learning, and continue to 

make the staff proud every day, but these are a few 

highlights from this term… 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

We were very lucky to have the panto visit 

school this term.  Cirrus Logic kindly donated the 

money to pay for the performance so all pupils 

could enjoy it for free  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Have a lovely Christmas break, and we will see 

you all back at school on Tuesday 8th January  

 

Dates & Points to remember : 

 

Tuesday 8th January -  Start of term 

 

Wednesday 30th January – SAP parents evening 

 

Friday 1st February – NSPCC number day 

 

Friday 15th February – Last day of term 

 

Jude has been working 

hard on his cause and 

effect and turn taking 

skills… wonderful 

concentration and 

clear understanding of 

the task   

Louie and Faye have changed their inclusion 

session from a Wednesday afternoon cooking 

session, to a music session with Skipton and Balmoral 

classes on a Friday morning.  Both are really 

enjoying this new session, and love to see their 

friends  

 

Otis continues to work hard in physio and is moving 

around the space in different ways...  standing, 

walking in his walker, crawling across the floor, and 

now self-propelling his wheelchair! 

 
Sahithi and Sireen 

both continue to 

react to events 

happening around 

them.  We had the 

panto in this term, 

and both girls loved 

the sounds, music 

and interaction! 

 


